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Docket No. 50-324

Carolina Power & Light Company

ATTN: Mr. E. E. Utley
Executive Vice President

Post Office Box 1551

Raleigh, North Carolina 27602

Gentlemen:

By letter dated January 27, 1984, the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
(ONRR) staff informed your Company of their approval of your application
dated December 9, 1983. This application requested relief from certain
ASME Code test requirements for the Brunswick Steam Electric Plant Unit

No. 2. Fees pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22 of the March 23, 1978 regulations
were not remitted with your request.

Based on information provided by the ONRR staff as the result of their
final review of your request, it has been determined that a Class IIl
fee ($4,000) is appropriate since the review involved consideration of

a single safety issue. Therefore, you are requested to remit the sum
of $4,000 to this office.

For your information, a brief discussion of fees for applications for
license amendments and other requests filed before and after June 20,
1984, is contained in Enclosure 1 to this letter. If you have any
questions regarding fees, please contact us on 301-492-7225.

Sincerely,

Original Bigned by:
Beda XK. Diges

Reba M. Digys

Facilities Program Cocrdinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

Enclosures:
1. Fee Assessment Information
2. Revision to 10 CFR 170
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